
 UPPER DART 

We have had a 

great week this 

week. In maths the 

Year 4s and 5s have 

been looking at mul-

tiplication strategies 

and the Y6s have been looking at an-

gles and doing some terrific problem 

solving.  

We have also been looking at homes in 

our ancient Greek topic and  in RE we 

have been studying Islam.  In Literacy 

we have been looking at punctuating 

speech and we are planning for some 

story writing next week. Thanks for all 

your hard work this week Upper Dart. 

Our learners of the week are Daisy, Hen-

ry and Matilda. Miss Thompson & Mrs 
Carr.   

This week in Upper 

Dart we have 

been investigat-

ing: why there are 

leap years, the 

coldest place on 

earth and why we 

have eyebrows. 

We also finished off our pebble art and 

practiced our 3D drawing skills - these 

are pictures of Fern’s pebble art nought 

and crosses and 

Albie’s 3D ‘A’. An-

other week of su-

per work, well 

done Upper Dart. 
Mrs Reynolds 

LOWER DART 

Mabel the goat is still 

keeping us waiting 

and it has been an-

other busy week on 

Seesaw. I have been 

impressed again by 

the quality of learn-

ing: Phoebe sent a fabulous picture of her-

self dressed as an Ancient Greek eating a 

Greek cake she made for Fiona and Inca's 

cooking challenge; Alegria and Samson 

made me giggle with their Ancient Greek 

puppet show - I never knew that they had 

names like Stephen and Anna!  Esmeralda, 

with the help of her lovely family (and 

Mathilda) cracked carrying in subtraction 

and Fern made an amazing amphitheatre 

which her cat likes sitting in. It is lovely to 

see what you are all doing and I can't wait 

to see your funky moves from today's fami-

ly dance challenge too! 

This week Mrs Reynolds and I think that 

Phoebe should be our Lower Dart Superhe-

ro. She has tackled every task with such 

enthusiasm and produced some very high 

quality work which we have really enjoyed 

looking at. Well done Phoebe. Mrs Rolls 

This week in Lower Dart we have been 

learning about food chains, producing 

posters about the plastic pollution in our 

seas and creating art 

from leaf rubbings. This 

is Phoebe’s turtle, from 

her underwater leaf 

rubbing picture.  Mrs 
Reynolds 

WEBBURN 

Another fantastic 

week for Webburn. I 

have seen some excel-

lent maths work and 

have to say the 

presentation and effort 

in writing is impressive - 

many children are 

mastering their precur-

sive letters and natural-

ly starting to join. We 

have made symmet-

rical butterfly pizzas and found out how 

to make our own rainbows.  There have 

been beautiful space pictures and Flo-

ra even had a telescope! Other won-

derful news - Brendan has a new calf 

which he has been helping to take 

care of. Mrs Dawson 

Over the last few days Webburn have 

been scientists learning about density 

and making our own lava lamps. Some 

of you also changed the liquids to see 

what happened, tested what floated 

at different levels and wrote some fan-

tastic write ups. We have also looked 

at the poem ‘Where do teachers keep 

their pets?’ and all of you have come 

up with some fantas-

tic rhymes which you 

used in your own writ-

ing. Noah also did an 

amazing job on Mrs 

Dawson’s science 

game. Keep up the 

good job. Miss Knott 


